
We understand seeing a family lawyer for the first time
can be stressful.

For your first appointment, we will discuss with you
where things are up to and your next steps. 

To get the most out of your appointment, we
recommend you provide the following if possible: 

The latest correspondence from the other party or
their lawyer. 

Any documents that have been drafted or filed with
the Court.

For property matters, a list of current assets and
liabilities held by you and the other party, including
superannuation. This list does not have to be
complete. 

Optionally, a list of questions you would like to
address during your appointment.

If you don’t have this information, that is ok too. We will
work with what you have. 
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